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UPCOMING EVENTS March

March 4-8 - National School

Breakfast Week 

March 7
th 

- Family Fitness

Night 6-6:30 pm

March 13 – Dairy Queen Spirit Night

March 14 – 1
st

grade Musical 6:30 pm

April 3
rd

& April 4
th

– Spring Pictures

March 18 - Report Cards Issued

March 20 – Marco’s Spirit Night

March 21 – School Council 

Meeting 5:15 pm

March 21 – PTO Meeting 6:00 pm/                       

Title I PACT meeting 

March 21 – 4
th

Grade Recorder 

Concert 6:30 pm  

March 25 - 29 - Spring Break

LOOKING AHEAD FOR April

April 2 – GA Bob’s Spirit Night

April 17 – Marco’s Spirit Night

April 8-12 - 5
th

Grade Milestones 

(ELA & Math)

April 15-19 - 3
rd

Grade Milestones

April 22-26 - 4
th

Grade Milestones

April 29 –1 -5
th

Grade Milestones

(Social Studies & Science)

Hello Tucker Families!

We want to thank you for your

patience and understanding with our

new dismissal procedure. We hope that

you see the car rider line moving much

faster. Please remember to call before

3:00 pm to change your child’s way

home. Also, please come in before

3:00 pm for early dismissal. If you need

any additional car tags please let us

know and we will be happy to print

them.

Spring Break will be March 25th- March

29th. We hope that everyone has a fun

and safe break. Please remember to

encourage your child to read. Grades 3-

5, you can access a sample of how

students will test in April online at

www.gaexperienceonline.com. This site

provides tutorial videos and the

opportunity to experience practice test

items. Please note that you must use

the Chrome browser to access this site.

We are in need of proctors for

Milestones testing that will begin in

April. The testing will last about 3.5

weeks. If you or anyone you know of

would be willing to give up a few hours

a day to volunteer their time, please let

Christina Luke know by calling her at

478-988-6278 ext. 23028. A weekly

drawing will be held for those who

proctor and your name will be entered

in the drawing everyday you volunteer.

http://www.gaexperienceonline.com/


PTO CORNER

The Mother/Son and Daddy/Daughter

dances were a blast! Thank you to

everyone who attended and supported

our PTO event!

Come out to find ways that you can help

PTO and TES at the next PTO Meeting

March 21st at 6pm! To contact PTO,

reach out via email at

tuckertigerspto@yahoo.com.

Dairy Queen Spirit night is March 13 and

Marco’s Pizza Spirit Night is March 20th.

Your attendance will be greatly

appreciated. Remember to mention TES

in your online or phone order for TES to

get credit. We will be having a Family

Fitness night on March 7th 6-6:30 pm. We

will have games, snacks, drinks, and info

on healthy living for your child

Keep sending in BoxTops! The class with

the most will win extra recess. PTO

will be turning in all BoxTops towards

the end of February so be sure to send

those in with your student.

Thank you to all the Tucker Families who

have helped PTO in any way this year.

Your efforts are so appreciated!

QR Code for TES Website QR Code for TES Facebook Page

Stay informed on the TES Website and the TES 

Facebook Page!  

A great way to be informed of

what is happening at TES is sign up

for the TES Dojo Account. You can

get announcements directly to

your cell phone or email. Students

received an individual code to sign

up. Contact the front office if you
need your student’s code.

Did you know that this

newsletter, school calendar,

and other helpful documents

are available online? Visit the

TES website at

www.hcbe.net/tes. And if you

miss a Family Engagement

event, handouts and resources

are also posted on the website.

Handouts and information are

also available in the front

lobby of the school for you to

pick up anytime

Many field trips are happening at 
TES!  We are so appreciative of 
parents who want to chaperone.  
To chaperone, Houston County 
requires that a valid background 
check be on file with the school.  
We also have a 5-10 minute 
training at TES after your 
background check has been 
approved. To get started on the 
process to chaperone or volunteer, 
please contact Christina Luke 
Family Engagement Coordinator, 
by phone at 478-988-9278.

Our lost and found area continues to

grow by the day! Please remind your

student to check the lost and found

area located outside of the

cafeteria. Parents are welcome to

sign in to check the area as well.


